
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Puffins 

Good Work  Lewis Irvine and Fern Sibley. 

Gold Stars  Kitty Denny x 2, Fern Sibley, Henry Jones, Farrah De Lacey and Max Howard. 

Silver Badge  Sophie Richardson, Jack Leach, Max Howard. Jude Jarmy, Henry Jones and 

Chloe Wilkinson (awarded last week)  Gold Badge Sydney Thorpe and Chloe Wilkinson 

(awarded last week) 

Owls 

Good Work   Dean Cain, Jude Watchorn, Miracle Norman, Poppy Jones, Oliver Courtney and     

Tawana Muzire. Gold Stars  Grace Oluwayemisi, Leo Lambiase, Benjamin Ashworth and 

Tawana Muzire.     

Flamingos 

Good Work  Evelyn Brooks and Ashton Applegate. Gold Stars  Brennan Zelos-Brown  

and Ilyas Lofts.   

Eagles 

Good Work  Toby Kelly, Mia Burtenshaw-Moppett, Noah lambiase and Samuel Leach. 

Gold Stars   Lily Osborne, Isabella McGregor, Samuel Leach, Julie Johnstone, Noah 

McGregor and Alfie Burtenshaw.    

Toucans 

Good Work   Jessica Leach.    
  

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 95.9%  Owls 98.9% Flamingos 99.3%  Eagles 97.9%  Toucans 96.7% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.7%  

 

Reminder Please make sure that any monies owed for school lunches, breakfast and after 

school clubs is paid up to date before the end of next week.  
 

Swimming Please note that there is no swimming in the Summer Term for Eagles.  However, 

Year 1 and 2 will start lessons on Tuesday 17th April. 
 

Easter Egg Raffle Thursday 29th March Advance notice that The Friends will be 

holding an Easter Egg Raffle and would very much appreciate any Easter Egg donations. These 

can be brought to Reception at any time.  Tickets are now on sale at 20p each.   
 

Thank you to all parents who attended our parent lunches, cafes and assemblies and helped 
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with school trips over the term.   

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Parents’ Evening on 27th March 3.30-6.30 p.m. and 28th March 3.30-5.30 p.m. 

Toucans Parent Lunch on 27th March at 1 p.m. 

Toucans – Harry Potter voluntary contribution due by 27th March 

School will be open on Thursday 29th March 2018  

Parent Cafes – Thursday 29th March at 9 a.m. 

EDP Sports for Schools vouchers to be received by 14th April 

Bawburgh Youth Club next session 23rd March at 6.15 p.m. 
  


